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From: Clare Kim <clarehanyookim@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, February 21, 2025 10:37 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Strongly oppose proposed EV fee

Dear Chair Abney and members of the Committee,

My name is Clare Kim, and | live in Cranston, RI. | am submitting testimony in opposition to the proposed electric vehicle
registration fee in Governor McKee's proposed FY 2026 budget (H5076 Article 5 Section 3}. To meet our Act on Climate
emissions reductions, we must replace more gas cars with electric vehicles, and this fee would disincentivize EV
adoption.

Sincerely,
Clare

{she/they)
Educator, Facilitator, and Writer



